
 

 
 

 

Visit to University of Sheffield 24 October 
 
Dear Parents /Carers and Students 
 
On Thursday 24 October, to coincide with the Year 11 Careers and Aspiration Day, we 
have arranged a visit for Year 11 students to the University of Sheffield.  We will set off 
from Tupton Hall promptly at 8.30 am and return to Tupton Hall School for approximately 
2.45 pm. This is a bespoke visit for our students and will provide an invaluable insight for 
any student that is interested in finding out more about university life.  The visit is 
designed to allow our students to experience higher education first-hand.  Throughout 
the event, the students will go through what university life is like and have the opportunity 
to see the campus first-hand. In addition, our student ambassadors will be on hand 
throughout to act as a source of invaluable information and advice for the group. 
 
Students are advised to wear sensible footwear and bring waterproof clothing for the 
campus tour.  Students are also advised to bring their own packed lunch 
 
We have 40 places available and they will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
Reply slips (below) and yellow consent forms should be handed to Student Services. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Charlotte Burton 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Tupton Hall School (CBU) 
 University of Sheffield - Thursday 24 October 2019 

 
Student Name: …………………………………………………………………  
Form: …………… 
 
I would like my son / daughter to take part in the visit to the University of Sheffield.   
I enclose a consent form. 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer) …………………………………………………….…  
Date: ……………. 


